
19/07/2021 

MR David Ferguson 
11A Lady Penrhyn DR 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
daf3011@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0545 - 8 Lady Penrhyn Drive BEACON HILL NSW 2100

DA202/0545 - I am concerned about the impact of noise pollution during the construction 
period. I am also concerned about the impact of construction traffic during the construction 
period. Can you advise how this will be managed to avoid impacting the local residents ? 

Sent: 19/07/2021 8:15:22 PM
Subject: Online Submission


